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Comments: Please maintain protections for the Tongass and Chugach National Forests

 

Dear Secretary Sonny Perdue,

 

Removing protection for the Tongass NF roadless area is outrageous. At a time like this, our forests are even

more valuable for sequestering carbon, as well as protecting the wildlife that makes it home there.

 

Sincerely,

 

Peggy Lyon

 

Ridgway, CO 81432

 

[Position]


